
WOW,                             of another successful dance season.   

A HUGE congratulations to all our dancers and teachers on an AMAZING year end showcase.
Everyone did an AWESOME job, at the first show on Friday night and we know,  that the Saturday show 
will be equally amazing.  This year has been a huge success, and we hope that you had fun!!

DANCERS:  you showed up every week and made this year memorable.    You grew as dancers, and we 
cannot wait to see you again in the fall.  
TEACHERS:  your dedication to the students of MDA is astounding.  We cannot thank you enough for 
all your hard work.

Just because the dance season is over,  does not mean the fun has to end.
Please join us for summer dance or stop by one of our community events and say hi.

Registration is open and summer dance starts on Monday July 8 and is only 4 
weeks.
Each class is only $50.00.
This is a great way to try a new dance style and keep up with your skills before 
starting the new season.
Register before June 15th to receive a free MDA baseball cap.

Come by and say Hi!!
Fun, food trucks, festivities, and MORE coming to downtown Clifford this 
summer!
Saturday July 13, 10:00am – 2:00pm

Come by and say Hi!!
Fun, food trucks, festivities, and MORE coming to downtown Harriston this 
summer!
Saturday August 10, 10:00am – 2:00pm

Information regarding registration for the 2024/2025 dance season will be 
sent via email and open shortly on DSP.  Watch your email for full class 
details, early registration discounts and performance dates.
We look forward to dancing with you again next year.
If you need help deciding which class your dancer should take,  please 
reach out to our registrar Amy or, your class teacher.



I would like to take a moment to thank our WONDERFUL teachers. They have such a passion for dance, and 
it shows every day. Ms. Karen, Ms. Melanie, Max, Abby and Erika, you show up every week and you 
encourage and inspire our dancers to do their very best and to be their very best.   
Next,  I would like to thank all the parents and guardians for helping their dancers get to class on time and 
encouraging them to keep dancing. Your support of their dance and MDA means a lot to all us.
Finally,  I would like to thank all our dancers.  You are AWESOME! You are the reason we do what we do, 
and your smiles make it worth it.  You should be proud of your growth and achievements this year.  We 
cannot wait to see what you will accomplish next year.

Lisa Booth | President

This past dance season has been outstanding, our teachers and volunteer 
executive have demonstrated amazing dedication to the studio and the dancers!
MDA has an AMAZING volunteer executive team that has made everything this 
season possible.  Amy, Cheryl, Holly, Janelle, Krista, Lisa D, Nicole, Rachel and 
Shannon, thank you for your commitment, hard work and long hours put in 
throughout the season to keep our studio running smoothly and most importantly 
to keep our dancers dancing. 

If there are any questions or concerns,  please do not hesitate to reach out to any member of our 
executive team.

Happy Dancing,
Lisa Booth | President

Our Annual General Meeting for the 2023/2024 dance season 
will be on August 21, 2024. 
The location is yet to be determined,  please watch Facebook 
and your email for confirmation.
The meeting will start at 7:30pm.
All parents are encouraged to attend and learn about MDA.

Looking ahead to the 2024/2025.
Season Start Date:  Monday September 9th, 2024
Christmas Showcase:  Weekend of December 13th, 2024
Year End Recital:  Weekend of May 30th, 2025
More information will be sent closer to the dates.
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